



Belvedere Park NEWS

Belvedere Rd Seaford 3198 Phone: 9786 3205 Fax: 9782 3013

Email: belvedere.park.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

End of Term 3 Principal: Brad Clark School Captains: Christina R and Jye W

Belvedere Park Primary School's vision is to provide a high quality education and prepare our students to become active, engaged and responsible citizens of the local and wider community. We aim to prepare students to contend with a very dynamic 21st century in which creativity, cooperative work, connectedness to the world and adaptability are key features. We value achievement, excellence, curiosity, innovation, respect and responsibility, perseverance, integrity, inclusiveness, respect for diversity, compassion, honesty and equity. We believe in high expectations for all students, a commitment to hard work and the development of optimism.

End of Term 3 Newsletter

Dear Everyone,

I think you'd agree we've had a huge third term at Belvy! The kids have been sensational and I am very, VERY proud of them and their efforts. They've worked and played so well and have a been an absolute pleasure to work with throughout the term.

Just a couple of reminders before we settle in to our third term break.......

Early Finish for the End of Term 3 – TOMORROW, Friday 21st September @ 2.30pmTerm 3 comes to an end tomorrow Friday 21st September at 2.30pm. I wish you all a very safe and happy holiday. Fingers crossed for some better weather than we had in the term 2 holidays. Thanks to all of you for your kindness and support of our school. See you all for the **first day of term 4, Monday 8**th

October 2018.

Strawberries!

As a precaution, I wanted to remind you all to follow the current health advice that while it is safe to purchase strawberries, until advised consumers should cut them up before consuming them. This advice currently applies to all strawberries.

Anyone in possession of the Donnybrook, Berry Obsession and Berry Licious, Love Berry, Delightful Strawberries, and Oasis strawberries should dispose of them or return to the place of purchase. These brands have been removed from sale.

Anyone who finds a contaminated strawberry should contact their local police station or Crime Stoppers on 1800 333 000.

Broad-Brimmed School Hats

Don't forget that next term the kids will need their broad-brimmed school hats to protect their skin from sun damage.

Again,

Hope your holiday is a rip snorter!! See you in October!

Brad